
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
Tuesday, March 18, 2025, at 10:00 a.m. 

 
 
 
The Evaluation Committee for RFQu-25-007- Southport Road to Intersection of 
Pleasant Hill Road and Poinciana Boulevard Water Transmission, will hold the 
first evaluation meeting on Tuesday, March 18, 2025, at 10:00 a.m. 
 
The Evaluation Committee members will discuss their review of the submitted 
proposals. The committee will rank the proposals and determine the shortlist of 
firms. 
 
 To attend the Microsoft Teams Meeting Information: 
 

Microsoft Teams  
Join the meeting now  
Meeting ID: 267 799 277 604  
Passcode: i3jv937H  
 

 
 
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MThmM2QwYzEtNDdmOS00ZjY3LWJhOTQtOGRmNmQ5YzQ5YjNk%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2258393785-b5ab-45f6-9f23-0c44b1c20aa2%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%221dc8dbf8-fd13-4943-a7fd-3698269e5941%22%7d

